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 1 -  2nd Grade Muffins with Mom 8:10-9:10  
1-2 -  5th Grade play practice @ Bertha Frank 
 2 -  Student Council 2:35, Art Club 2:35 
      5th Grade Play @ Bertha Frank 6 pm 
 3 -  Popcorn Friday 
6-31 PARCC Testing (3rd-6th) 
 7 -  Paw Pride Day, Yearbook Club 2:30,             
     Challenge 2:35 
 9 -  Spring Pictures in the gym, Yearbook 2:30 
10 -  End of 3rd quarter, PMK attends in AM 
     School In-service ĉ NO SCHOOL PM 
13 -  School In-Service ĉ NO SCHOOL  
14-31 Roller-skating in PE 
14 -  Yearbook Club 2:30, Challenge 2:35 
16 -  Aide Appreciation Day, Art Club 2:35 
17 -  3rd Quarter Report Cards  
     4th Grade Challenger Field Trip 
     Lettie Brown Carnival 5-8 pm 
21 -  Yearbook Club 2:30, Challenge 2:35 
23 -  Art Club 2:35 
23-24 Kindergarten Pre-registration @ D.O. 
 23rd 8 am-7 pm, 24th 8 am-12 pm 
27 -  PTO Meeting 7 pm 
28 -  Yearbook Club 2:30, Challenge 2:35 
30 -  Art Club 2:35 
31 -  Box Tops Collection Day 
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 3 - 5th Grade Field Trip to Springfield, 
      DQ Night 4-9 pm 
 4 Ĉ Paw Pride Day, Challenge 2:35 
 6 -  Student Council 2:35, Art Club 2:35 
 7 -  Popcorn Friday 
10-17 Easter Break -  NO SCHOOL 
18 -  Challenge 2:35 
18-21 Illinois Science Assessment (5th) 
20 -  Art Club 2:35 
21 -  4th Quarter Midterm, Science Day 
24-May 12 MAP Spring Testing (K-6th) 
24 -  PTO Meeting 7:00 pm 
25 -  1st Grade Grandparents Day 9-10 am, 
      Challenge 2:35 
27 -  Art Club 2:35, 
      Heidi White Memorial Concert 7 pm 
28 -  Kindergarten Round-up, 5th Grade 
 Symphony Trip, Box Top Collection Day 

 

L e t t i e  B r o w n  Ca r n i v a l   
March 17th 

5:00 -  8:00 p.m. 
We need your help! Please sign up to volunteer.                       

We also need donations of cake/cookies (store bought          
preferred) and soda/large Gatorade.  

Please see the PTO Highlights section of this newsletter for 
more specifics. 

 
Who: Children who will be five -years -old by        

September 1, 2017  

When: Thursday, March 23rd 8:00 am -7:00 pm &  

Friday, March 24th 8:00 am -12:00 pm  

Where: MCUSD #709 District Office,                
1050 S. Fourth St., Morton  

 

Please call 309-263-2581 to make an appointment and please bring the    
following documents to your appointment: a certified birth certificate (the 
one from the county, not the hospital), immunization records, most recent   

physical exam, dental exam, and vision exam (if you have them).                                                                            

Please feel free to email me at faith.waterfield@mcusd709.org with any questions.  



 We¡ve Been Showing Our Lettie Brown P A W P RI D E   
 

 

A.J. F. 
Abby G. 
Zane H. 
Anna M. 
Emerson M. 
Bella O. 
Nicholas R. 
Ellie R. 
Tinley S. 
Emily S. 
Caden S. 
Jacob S. 

 

Campbell B. 
Jack B. 
Brooke C. 
Amelia D. 
Ava G. 
Jaret J. 
Kenzie P. 
Elizabeth P. 
Emmy S. 
Logan W. 

 

  
Makensie B. 
Grayson B. 
Autumn D. 

Brody F. (2) 
Andrew H. 
Isaiah H. (2) 
Simone K. 
Stella M. 
Grace M. 
Jade P. 
Weston S. 
Olivia S. 
Jesse S. 
Zoe S. 

Evan B. (2) 
Keagan B. (2) 
Mallory C. 
Gigi E. (2) 
Bella J. (2) 
Stella K. 
Max O. 
Gage P. 
Josie P. 
Adelyn R. 
Simon S. 
Megan W. 
Grace W. 
Alea W. 

Trinda G-A. 

Adly H. 
 

Riley B. 
Lilly F. 

Adrian H. (2) 
Adelyn J. 
Kaylee J. 
Jolie J. (3) 
Hudson L. 
Greg M. 

Nathan N. (2) 
 

Jack N. 
Maybeline S. 

 

Ella A. 
Ian B. 
Avyn H. (2) 
Olivia H. 
Brielle H. (2) 
Tillie K. 
Hudson K. 
Alex M. 
Lauren M. 
Liam S. 
Tristan S. 
Carter S. 
Ryan S. (2) 

Nate S. 
Camden T. 
North T. 
Mason T. (2) 

 

Sydney B. 
Seandon B. 
Joey D. 
Gwen E. 
Sophie F. 
Wes G. 
Raylynn H. 
Tarikua K. 
Charlie K. 
Anna M. 
Rya M. 
Nick O. 
Khushi P. 
Izzy P. 
Parker P. 
Luke S.  
Carly W. 
Jakob W. 
Evalina Y. 

 

Ethan A. 
Katie B. 
Haley C. 

Psymon F. 
Grant f. 
Lia G. (2) 
Ava H. 
Dane K. 

Brooklyn L. (2) 
Hannah N. (2) 
Mahi P. 
Jarrett R. 
Jaedyn R. 
Josh S. 
Dillon S. 

 

Kamden A. 
Nathan B. 
Evan B. 
Brecken C.. 
Olivia C. 
Nicholas D. 
Tori D. 
Addi G. 
Gabrielle H. 
Levi H. 
Jayna J. 
Lola K. 
Ethan K. 
Amra K. 
Elliott K. 

Eli L. 
Noah L. 
Kali M. 
Aaron O. 
Charlie P. 
Tyler P. 
Sophie S. 
Merle S. 
Tanner S. 
Nick S. 
Halle S. 
Lacy U. 
Kate W. 
Kyle Z. 

 

Preston B. 
Caiden B. (4) 
Evan C. 
Dom C. (3) 
Paige D. 
Nate D. 
Bella D. (3) 
Rylie D. (2) 
Drew F. 
Andy F. 

Courtney G. (3) 
Elisabeth G. (3) 
Taylor H. 

Sam H. (3) 
Henry J. 
Gwen K. 
Ariana K. 
Layton K. 
Brian M. (2) 
Isaac O. 
Jack P. 
Abby P. 
Makenna P. 
Hayden S. 
Anna S. 
Clint T. (3) 
Lily U. 
Joshua W. 
Eliyah W. 

 

Reagan B. 
Gracie C. 
Cole G. 
Kyler H. 
Caleb M. 
Nora S. 
Maddy S.. 
Brody T. 
Eli W. 

Madeline Z. 
 

 

 GAMEBALL 
   RUN 
 
 
 

Thank you for your generous donations to Hoops & Hops 
for the Childrenċs Hospital of Illinois and Gameball Run! 
Lettie Brown was well represented at the run by our 
students and staff. Lettie Brown raised almost $5700, 
and Morton CUSD as a whole raised over $92,000! 

Thank You to NCI Business   
Systems of Morton for their 
sponsorship of prizes for the 
Lettie Brown participants of 

Hoops & Hops for               
the Childrenċs Hospital. 



K:  We will be learning about weather and the seasons in kindergarten.   

 1st:  During the month of March, we will be exploring plants, animals, and life cycles.  

2nd:  With spring being just around the corner, we will begin learning about seed dispersal. 

3rd:  In third grade, we are continuing our unit on plants.  

4th:  Fourth graders will be learning why some volcanoes explode and others don't. To help prepare 
 for their field trip to the Challenger Learning Center, they will also learn about the solar    
 system and view actual photos of the space shuttle in various stages at the Kennedy Space 
 Center. Weôll end the month learning about the three types of rock as we create "Sedimentary 
 Sandwiches".  

5th:  We will be learning all about the properties of matter and the conservation of matter through 
 modeling and experimenting.  

6th:  The 6th grade class is continuing its voyage through space and time on ñStarship Weylandò while 
 learning about planets, stars, solar systems, and galaxies.  

Skating in Physical Education 
* Students will be skating from March 14th - 31st *  

K-2nd grade will be roller -skating, and 3rd -6th grade will be rollerblading.           
A company called Skatetime supplies the skates for our students.  

*Please make sure your child wears socks  or brings socks to school to wear with the skates/

blades to avoid blisters on their feet and ankles . 

From our Social Worker é 
Research shows that children who are in school most of the time do better on                                

standardized tests. Being late for school hurts a childċs learning, too. A student                              

who is 10 minutes late every day will miss 30 hours of instruction during the year.                            

Children can copy notes or make up an assignment, but they can never get back whatċs most important: 

the discussions, the questions, the explanations by the teacher and the thinking that makes learning come 

alive. Your childċs success in school depends on having a solid educational background, one that can only be 

gained through regular school attendance. 

Hereċs how you can improve your childċs school attendance: 

¶ Talk with your child about why itċs important to attend school regularly. 

¶ Make sure your child stays healthy by eating nutritious food and getting enough sleep and exercise. 

¶ Donċt accept excuses for why your child čmustĎ miss or be late for school. 

¶ Discuss with your child what happened at school each day. 

¶ Show your child why education is important. Give specific examples of how education helps people    

 succeed. 7DY «:F<:¬##0 

PLEASE NOTEé...Lettie Brown is no longer recycling ink and toner cartridges. In the 
future, you may drop them off at Target, Best Buy, or Office Max. Thank you! 



          BOX TOPS COLLECTION  

   

 

You can help Lettie Brown School by participating in the         

                 KROGER Community Rewards Program  

 

 

¶ Register online at krogercommunityrewards.com 

¶ Click on Create Account or Register (you will need your Kroger Card number) & create profile 

¶ Select your Community Rewards to go to Lettie Brown PTO  (organization #70347) 
 

 Kroger sends us a check (up to 5% of our purchases)  
 quarterly for every time you use your card at the Morton Kroger! 

* PLEASE NOTE - Your enrollment in Community Rewards needs to be renewed each year. If you have not 
done so recently, go the link above & click on Re-Enroll Now. 

 
 

will be meeting Thursday, March 9th from 9-10 a.m. 
�D�W���&�D�Q�G�L�F�H���.�O�R�S�I�H�Q�V�W�H�L�Q�Ã�V���K�R�P�H�������������:�R�O�I���&�U�R�V�V�L�Q�J���� 

Children are welcome.                                               
 

Contact Sheila Stephens with questions at  
   shestephens@yahoo.com 

Let t i e Br own PTO News 
 Thank you for supporting the Book Fair. This year we sold $7,587.81 and earned $3,911.20 in  
Scholastic dollars. The Scholastic dollars were distributed among the teachers, resource aides, support 
staff and library to purchase new books for our school. 
 Information about after school programs will be coming home soon. The programs will include: Art 
Club for 1-3rd grade, Running Club and a Cardio Dance Class.   
 �&�R�Q�J�U�D�W�X�O�D�W�L�R�Q�V���W�R���0�U�V�����0�D�U�W�L�Q�¶�V����nd grade class. They turned in the most Box Tops in February.  
Each student received 3 Carnival Raffle tickets. Great job! We have earned $1,354 for the year. Our goal is 
to reach $2,000. The next Box Top collection will be Mar. 31st. The winning class will earn a free popcorn 
Friday. The top class for the year will earn a Pizza party in May.   
 The 2017 Carnival is almost here! Be sure to mark your calendars for Friday, March 17, 2017 from 
5pm - 8pm! We need many parent volunteers to make the night a success for our children. Please sign up 
to help at the carnival by filling out the form at this link: https://goo.gl/forms/TEDb3ewV2iKqUlIN2. If you 
have any questions, please contact Abbey Carpenter at Abbeyc2005@gmail.com. 
 PTO board elections are coming in April.  The PTO is looking for someone to fill the President      
position. This position is essential to providing the great programs and events we have at Lettie Brown.  
Please contact Jessica Kapustka at jessicakapustka@live.com if you are interested or would like more   
information�X 

Congratulations �«  
to the Lettie Brown students who participated 

in the Tazewell County Annual Chess  
 Tournament. Students taking part are:  

 
 

5th - Kamden A. & Nicholas D.  
6th - Daniel S. 

Our goal is to raise $2,000 with box tops for         
Lettie Brown during the 2016-17 school year.   


